
 
 

 
 

 
Dear XXXXXXXXX 
XXXXXXXXX University 
 

April 5, 2024 
  

Panel/Oral/Poster Presentation Title:XXXXXXXXXX 
On behalf of the Organising Committee of the 20th East Asian Social Policy Network 
and the 30th Foundation for International Studies of Social Security Joint International 
Conference, we would like to officially invite you to attend and participate the conference. 
It will be held at the Kyoto International Conference Centre, Japan.  
Although the main conference will be held on the 13th and the 14th June 2024, please 
arrive by the 12th June, and stay until the 15th June to allow time for registration and 
after conference networking. 
 
The conference aims to bring together researchers from around the world to discuss 
latest developments in social policy research on issues such as family policy, inequality, 
gender and population. To find out more about the conference, please visit our website 
(https://www.easp-fiss-2024.com/ ).  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the conference. 
 
Best Wishes, 

 
Aya Abe, Ph.D. 
Professor, Department of Human and Social Sciences 
Tokyo Metropolitan University 
The Organising Committee, the EASP & FISS Joint Conference 2024 


